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House Bill 3103 is a good governance bill that establishes clear, data-backed harvest 

levels and improves public transparency and predictability around timber harvests on 

state forestland. Establishing sustainable harvest levels that balance economic and 

environmental priorities will serve Oregonians now and into the future. Aligning timber 

sales with sustainable harvest levels will support local economies and timber-

dependent communities as well as state revenue goals. I urge the Legislature to pass 

this bill to better Oregon timber harvest management and ensure the continuation of 

Oregon small businesses in the timber and lumber industry. 


